From: McCauley, Maura 
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2016 4:55 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: CSH Summit 

Hi Steve, 

This email is to confirm that I attended the CSH Summit on Supportive Housing in Chicago on June 8-10. Lunch was provided on Wednesday and Thursday and breakfast was provided on Thursday and Friday. CSH is a DFSS delegate agency and I attended as their guest. 

Event info: http://www.cvent.com/events/csh-summit-2016/event-summary-b05896613e504f549b12ef1d73909e59.aspx?ct=48832732-1e0d-43b1-8af7-01e4e9cd58aa
Best, 

Maura 

_________________________________________________________

Maura E. McCauley, MSW | Director - Homeless Prevention, Policy & Planning

Chicago Department of Family and Support Services
